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It's springtime in the Rockies, |
4 which means flip flops and -
T et —— ' Snow! . premmt e,

= —:_—_;;.—.—-.-% o Re—— (seriously, 3' of snow one day, 70 degrees the next!)

Happenings at the Ranch...

there's never a dull moment!

(between the dates below, we'll be having
a number of individual sessions as weather permits)

22 March -- We had our first group session of the year! A staff team from _

a women's sobriety house came for a 3 hour session. The work they do is - TR e e
so challenging, vital, exhausting and can be incredibly rewarding as they

see lives changed. We were honored to be able to invest in them so they

can in turn invest in others.

13 April -- Unfortunately we will NOT be able to have women's
fellowship this day. :-(

20 April -- We'll be having Jason and Lou Ann's wedding in our barn!
You may remember Lou Ann's story? She is a licensed therapist, had
been in talk therapy for 30 years to work through some of her own
issues, and in just a couple sessions at the Ranch with Boaz the horse,
God brought a major breakthrough that brought healing... which then
led to Lou Ann finding her own Boaz, a future husband!

Jason proposed to Lou Ann at the foot of the cross last fall, and now |
they'll be having their wedding here! SUCH a blessing!! ——

22 April -- Sharron's back surgery! Thank you so much for all the people
who have signed up to help with horse care afterwards!! And thank you
for your prayers... I do have some anxiety when I think about the strict
limitations I'll have for 6-8 months afterwards.

11 May, 1-3pm -- Women's Fellowship
Please RSVP to Sharron via text or email: 720.237.1235;
thesonandreinsranch@gmail.com

25 May --We'll be having our annual volunteer training. If you or
anybody you know is interested in volunteering with us, please contact o
me for more information! We have a variety of opportunities available. — A, -

1 June -- We'll be having our annual Prayer Gathering to kick off the
summer season!

Please RSVP to Sharron via text or email: 720.237.1235;
thesonandreinsranch@gmail.com

{ 8 June -- Our summer program starts!

Again, if you or somebody you know is interested in

.= volunteering with us, OR, if you or somebody you know is Ry s |
7 === interested in doing sessions with us this year, please let us = -
know! You can find the appropriate form by clickingononeof &=

~ the buttons below.

Volunteer Application

Participation Registration form

e Participant Testimony...

S —— I asked Sharron if I could write a thank you to those of you il re—
’ " "~ who support this ministry financially. I wish I could sit down - ——
with you and share how much my life has been impacted for g <=
the better through my sessions at the Ranch. I was notin a —
position to be able to pay for my sessions and Iwas movedto .=—
tears when Sharron told me you had already taken care of the
| cost for me! o

| == I was at the end of my rope when I first came to the Ranch. I e
— . honestly don't even remember how I found this ministry, and





